
November 10, 2021

Dear Marauder Community:

Today we identified or were made aware of a few positive COVID-19 situations:

● Leonard Elementary School - one (1) positive case with no school exposure identified;
● Ovid-Elsie Middle School - two (2) positives cases with no school exposure identified; and,
● Ovid-Elsie High School - one (1) positive case with possible school exposure identified.

At this time, all contact tracing has been completed.

Again, we ask that all families please monitor for the onset of symptoms related to COVID-19, including fever,
cough, difficulty breathing, headache, sneezing, or new fatigue. Many of the current symptoms present themselves
as a cold or allergies.  If you note any change in the health of your child, please call your regular medical provider.

If you have further questions, you may contact Becky Stoddard, RN, MMDHD Public Health Nurse at
616-302-6435.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ryan L. Cunningham, Superintendent, Ovid-Elsie Area Schools


